
Our Reference #: M-2021-3592 
 
 
Dear                        :  
 
Thank you for your email correspondence sent March 2, 2021 to the Ministry of the 
Attorney General. 

 
We can confirm that in accordance with our Protocol with Elections Ontario, the Ministry 
of the Attorney General received a report of an apparent contravention of the Election 
Finances Act. Pursuant to the Protocol the matter was referred to the police for 
investigation.  

  
As this matter is the subject of an ongoing investigation it would be inappropriate to 
comment further. Should you have additional inquiries with respect to this matter, 
please contact the RCMP, which is the investigating police service in this matter. 
 
Thank you for writing.  
 
Criminal Law Division 
Ministry of the Attorney General 
 
 
 

PLEASE DO NOT REPLY DIRECTLY TO THIS MESSAGE. THIS EMAIL ACCOUNT DOES NOT 

ACCEPT REPLIES.  
FURTHER INQUIRY, QUOTING REFERENCE # IN THE SUBJECT LINE, MAY BE ADDRESSED TO: 
attorneygeneral@ontario.ca  
 
The contents of this communication, including any attachment(s), are confidential and may be privileged. If you are not the 
intended recipient (or are not receiving this communication on behalf of the intended recipient), please notify us immediately 
by sending an e-mail to: attorneygeneral@ontario.ca and then delete or destroy this communication without reading it, and 
without making, forwarding, or retaining any copy or record of it or its contents. Note: We have taken precautions against 
viruses, but take no responsibility for loss or damage caused by any virus present.  
············································································································································ 
Ce message et ses pièces jointes, s'il y en a, sont de nature confidentielle et pourraient renfermer de l'information privilégiée. Si 
vous n'êtes pas la personne à qui ils sont destinés (ou ne les recevez pas au nom de leur destinataire), veuillez nous le dire tout 
de suite en transmettant un courriel à attorneygeneral@ontario.ca puis les effacer de votre ordinateur sans les avoir lus et sans 
en avoir fait, transmis ou gardé une copie. À noter : Nous avons pris des précautions contre les virus, mais rejetons toute 
responsabilité relativement aux pertes ou dommages causés par la présence d'un virus quel qu'il soit. 
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